
Written Testimony UNFAVORABLE for SB 766/ HB 1249 – State Board of Elections and Local Boards of 

Elections - Membership and Staff - OPPOSE 

Nelda Fink, 8372 Norwood Dr, Millersville  

MD District 32 

 

Honorable Senator Pinsky - Chair, Honorable Senator Kagan - Vice Chair, Honorable 

committee members,  

 

I feel this bill is unnecessary. This bill follows the "racial equity" narrative which in and of itself is divisive. 
We do not need any more division in our country. Staffing needs to be per party not by race and needs 
to be provided fairly. Having experience at any level should not be necessary and the less experience 
one has with the election system, the more open minded they will be and expose that which is not done 
fairly. Please OPPOSE this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nelda Fink, 8372 Norwood Dr, Millersville  

MD District 32 
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